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Dear Commissioner, 

French Business Confederation welcomes the first initiatives announced by president Juncker. 
Among those, the elaboration and implementation of an ambitious digital strategy is of key 
importance for French and European enterprises. 

MEDEF is resolutely pro-European and will continue to be firmly engaged in favour of the success of 
the European project. French enterprises are committed to continue to play an active role to bring 
back prosperity in Europe and urge the Commission to conduct the necessary reforms to support 
that process. 

I will be coming to Brussels on Thursday March 26 with the members of MEDEF's Executive Board. 
We would be honoured to meet you on this occasion, at a time of your convenience. 

Should you and your cabinet need any further information, please contact  
      (phone:    , e-mail: 

). 

Sincerely, 

Pierre GATTAZ 
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